Mary Weaver

From: Edward Zimmer <ed.zimmer@dof.virginia.gov> on behalf of Edward Zimmer
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 8:38 AM

To: DOF-ALL EMPLOYEES

Subject: The Branch

Attachments: 2022-09-26final.docx

| hope everyone is enjoying this unbelievably beautiful start to Autumn. Hopefully we won’t see too big an impact from
the remnants of Hurricane lan, but a little rain would be welcome across most of the state as Fall Fire Season
approaches.

It's always great to able to announce staff promotions, and I’'m glad | get to be the one who shares with the agency our
next batch of folks moving into the new District Forester roles.

Eastern Region
- Tidewater District

Ken Sterner
- Five Forks District
Travis Tindell

Central Region
- Rappahannock District

Kinner Ingram
- Southern Rivers District
Chris McClelland

Western Region
- Headwaters District

Adam Cumpston

We did not fill the Blackwater District position. That position will be posted on the Commonwealth’s Job site for internal
and external applicants soon.

Stay safe and have a great week.

Ed Zimmer

Deputy State Forester

Virginia Dept. of Forestry

900 Natural Resources Dr
Charlottesville, VA 22903

(Office): 434-220-9035

(Cell): 757-653-7511
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